
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   

 

 

School Newsletter 

If you would like to receive an 

email copy of future newsletters, 

please let Mrs Everill have your 

email address.   

Nursery places  
In order to help with planning can 

you please let us know if you are 

planning for your child to start in 

our Nursery class over the next 12 

months.  The places are available 

for children from the age of 3. 

 

Before and After School care 
We are considering offering before 

and after school care and would like 

to gauge your  interest in this.  Can 

you please let Mrs Livesey or Mrs 

Everill know if you would use this 

service if it was available.  Thank 

you.  
 
Early Years - 30 Free Hours 
We will be providing 30 free hours 

to eligible families from Septem-

ber. We have just received more 

information about how parents can 

claim their 30 free hours. 

Childcare Choices (HMRC website) 

is now live! This will be the point of 

access for all parents applying for 

30 hours funded childcare (the ad-

ditional 15 hours) and tax free 

childcare: 

 https://

www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/ 

The Department for Education 

Reference Numbers (DERN) / Eligi-

bility Codes are being released for 

working parents with children aged 

under 4 as of the 31st August 

2017. Please make sure you retain 

your codes. You can let us know the 

details as soon as you have them. 

 
 

Year 4 Transition Days 
You should have received a letter 

this week with details of the tran-

sition arrangements for  Year 4 

children.   If you haven't received 

a copy, please ask at the school 

office.  

 

Year 4 Laches Wood Trip 

meeting change of date to 

20th June  
As the additional Year 4 transition 

date at Oldfields clashes with the 

original meeting date, this has now 

been changed to 20th June after 

Sports Day. 

Can you please send in the balance 

for the Laches Wood trip by Friday 

30th June. 
 

Sports Day Tuesday 20th 

June 1.30pm  
Everyone is welcome to come along 

to our Sports Day on 20th June. 

 

School Lunches and School 

Milk 
If you pay for school meals and 

want to pay for the half term from 

5th June to 21st July, the amount 

will be £77.00.  The price of school 

meals remains at £2.20 per day.   

School milk has been ordered for 

those who already have it and the 

cost for over 5’s is £7 for the half 

term.  Cheques payable to Staf-

fordshire County Council please. 

 
 

Year 4’s Got Talent Show 

Thursday 13th July 2pm 
This year Class 2 parents and Senior 

Citizens are invited to attend our 

annual event showcasing the talents 

of Year 4 children with  support 

from by Year 3.   

We would appreciate it if you 

could please invite Senior Citizens 

to the event on our behalf. 

 

 

After School Clubs  
Monday Soccerstars.   
 Places are available, please ask for 

a booking form from the school of-

fice if you haven't already had one. 

 

Wednesday Chess Club.  
 After half term there will be 7 

Chess Club sessions.  Can you please 

send in your payment of £7.  Thank 

you. 

 

Thursday After School Sports 

Club– Cricket/Rounders 
Application forms went out this 

week for the after school club which 

starts on Thursday 8th June.   

 

Newsletter Dates 
9th June 

23rd June 

7th July  

21st July 

 

Parent Assembly Dates 
 

20th June—Sports Day 2pm 
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